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The Permanent Mission of the Kingdom of Saudi Arabia to the United Nations Office
and other International Organizations in Geneva presents its compliments to the Special
Reporter on the human rights to safe drinking water and sanitation, at the Office of the
High Commissioner for Human Rights, and with reference to her letter addressed to
His Excellency Mr Adel AL-JUBEIR, Minister of Foreign Affairs, on 6 March 2018
(ref. AL SAU 3/2018), regarding the situation in the Kamaran island of the Republic

of Yemen.

The Permanent Mission of Saudi Arabia wishes to inform that the letter addressed
to H.E. the Minister of Foreign Affairs, should have been sent to the Coalition Forces

Command or to the Government of Yemen.

The Permanent Mission would like to point out that the Government of the Kingdom
of Saudi Arabia would not accept to deal with any issues or claims that are under
the responsibility of both the Coalitions Forces operating in Yemen and Yemeni authorities.
Therefore, such matters should be addressed to the Coalition Forces Command or to the

Government of Yemen.

The Permanent Mission of Saudi Arabia avails itself to this opportunity to renew to the
Special Reporter on the human rights to safe drinking water and sanitation the assurances

of its highest consideration.
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